
108th Avenue NE/NE 2nd Street Bus Island Platform

Installing an Innovative Bus Platform
For the first time in Washington State, a new type of 
bus platform is being installed along 108th Avenue 
NE south of NE 2nd Street in the southbound 
direction (the approximate placement in shown in 
the aerial map above). This project is possible by a 
partnership with King County Metro.

Project benefits
Because reliable bus operation is a foundation to 
keep people moving, we are installing this new type 
of bus island because it comes with the following 
benefits:     
• Smoother operation of busses passing and 

pulling in and out of bus stops.
• Improved and safer operation of transit in 

general.  
• More space for bicyclists to safely pass.   
• A reduction of five to 20 seconds off of bus travel 

times at this one location.

Construction Schedule & Noise
The platform will be installed around early November 
and take approximately three and one-half nights to 
complete. The work hours will be 7 p.m. to 4 a.m., 
weekdays.  
To install this platform, the contractor will need 
to snap together almost 300 recycled plastic 
panels; then, drill, bolt and epoxy them into place. 
Unfortunately, this type of work will be noisy at times; 
we apologize ahead of time for the inconvenience. 
If daily traffic wasn’t an issue, this project installation 
would happen during the daytime, instead of at 
nighttime.

Questions & Comments
If you have questions or comments about this 
bus platform installation project, please call Franz 
Loewenherz, principal planner, at 425-452-4077 
or Floewenherz@bellevuewa.gov or Dale Lydin, 
construction operations manager, at 425-452-2734 
or dlydin@bellevuewa.gov 
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Construction Information Tools
The best way to avoid construction delay is to stay informed. Here are some information tools:   
• Electronic Message boards: Gives dates or times of upcoming lane or road closures. 
• Real-time Traffic Map & Cameras: www.bellevuewa.gov/trafficmap
• Traffic Advisories webpage: www.bellevuewa.gov/traffic_advisories.htm
• Follow the Transportation Department on Twitter: @BvueTrans
• Capital Project (Interactive) Map: www.bellevuewa.gov/capital-projects-map.htm
• Sign up for email alerts on project webpages: www.bellevuewa.gov/transportation.htm

See inside for more information.

Title VI Notice to the Public: It is the City of Bellevue’s policy to assure that no person shall 
on the grounds of race, color, national origin or sex, as provided by Title VI of the Civil Rights 
Act of 1964, be excluded from participating in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise 
discriminated against under any of its federally funded programs and activities. Any person 
who believes their Title VI protection has been violated may file a complaint with the Title 
VI Coordinator. For the Title VI complaint forms and advice, please contact the Title VI 
Coordinator at 425-452-4496.
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